
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
  
My name is Fiona Byrnes, and recently on a television program (7pm on Channel 10) I was absolutely 
disgusted to hear of the destruction of Orangatun habitat due to the plantations of Palm Oil. I have 
never written a submission and am not really sure how, but need to show my support for this 
extremely important, & devasting problem! So regarding "The Food Standards Amendment (Truth In 
Labelling - Palm Oil) Bill 2009" PLEASE, make it absolutely mandatory for all products containing 
Palm Oil to LABEL it. We as the consumers deserve to know, And it makes me sick that I could be 
contributing to the horrific treatment of these poor Orangatan left in the aftermarth of all the 
destruction! I do not want Orangatan blood on my hands and neither should YOU. I am only a simple 
mum of 2 & no I don't have all the facts, but I've seen enough!     JUST GIVE US THE CHOICE 
PLEASE!     
 Yours Sincerely, Fiona Byrnes   
 
 


